
BC INSTALLING NATURAL GAS OR LPG INJECTOR ORIFICES

ALL BC ROASTERS COME SETUP WITH LPG 
(PROPANE) ORIFICES. WHEN USING LPG YOU 
WILL NEED THE MARSHALL 1912/197 LPG 
REGULATOR & GAS LINE 

TO CONVERT TO NATURAL GAS YOU WILL 
NEED THE NG ORIFICE KIT WHICH IMCLUDES 
THE SAME NUMBER OF NG ORIFICES AS THE 
NUMBER OF BURNERS ON YOUR ROASTER 
PLUS IT CONTAINS HIGH TEMP SEALANT. 

YOU DO NOT NEED TO REMOVE THE ENTIRE 
BURNER TO REPLACE ORIFICES. JUST OPEN 
THE PANEL THAT GIVES YOU ACCESS TO THE 
BURNER ROOM & REMOVE  THE Diffuser & 
burner stem. Then remove the existing 
orifice with the new replacement one. 
Before reinstalling clean burner 
manifold and vacuum openings then put 
sealant on outside of burner stem then 
hand tighten into each hole on manifold. 

Here are a couple videos if you need more 
help: 

CONVERT NATURAL GAS: 
https://youtu.be/TTuS6lRzR10


https://youtu.be/Wy4qY97ANtc


TOOLS NEEDED: Hex key can be used to 
unscrew burner stem. #12 size wrench to 
remove orifice. Pliers to help remove 
burners. Sand block to clean burner 
manifold. Vacuum to clean inner part of 
manifold.
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